
From: McDougall, Linda <lmcdouga@London.ca>  
Sent: December 20, 2019 2:25 PM 
To: g.paul.nicholson@gmail.com 
 
 

Hi Paul, 
 
We need voices like yours on Advisory Committees. Here is the link…EEPAC might be 
a good fit as well. 
 
There are so many ways to get involved: 
 

• Visit this page: https://www.london.ca/pages/get-involved.aspx 

• Review agendas for Committees of Council and Council etc. here 
https://www.london.ca/city-hall/meetings/pages/default.aspx  

• Review City projects here and provide comments etc. 
https://getinvolved.london.ca/ 

 
Peace.  
 

 

Linda McDougall, MES, OALA, RPP 

Ecologist 

Long Range Planning and Sustainability 

City Planning  

City of London 

206 Dundas Street, N6A 1G7 
P: 519.661.CITY Ext. 6494  

lmcdouga@london.ca | www.london.ca  
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